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INVITATION TO A STAKE HOLDERS’ SUMMIT  
ON HAULAGE TRANSPORTATION IN NIGERIA 

 

 The Federal Government has observed with concern the recent rise in road traffic crashes 
involving tankers/trailers and trucks in the country with the attendant loss of human and material 
resources, which are detrimental to the nation’s quest for growth and speedy development. It has 
therefore become imperative to convene a Stakeholders’ Summit in order to proffer lasting solution 
to the unacceptable trend. 
 

2. In view of the above, the Secretary to the Government (SGF) hereby invites you to an urgent 
Stakeholders’ Summit, which is expected to provide robust deliberation among all stakeholders and 
take far reaching decisions towards stemming the negative trend, thereby safe-guarding the lives 
and property of Nigerians. 
 

3. The summit is scheduled as follows: 
 

 Date:   Monday, July 9, 2018 
 

 Venue:               Ground Floor, Conference Hall, 
    Office of the Secretary to the Government of the Federation, 
    Shehu Shagari Complex, 
    Three Arms Zone, Abuja. 
 

 Time:   2:00pm 
 

4. Please accept the esteemed regards of the Secretary to the Government of the Federation. 

 
 
 

 Olusegun A. Adekunle, Esq. 
Permanent Secretary (General Services Office) 

for:  Secretary to the Government of the Federation. 
 


